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Student Uniform Policy 
 

Students at Silverdale School are permitted to wear their usual everyday clothing 

as long as it is safe and appropriate to their timetabled lessons. 

 

There is no requirement for students to wear a uniform. 

 

Outdoor Education, Duke of Edinburgh’s Award, swimming etc 

For specialist subjects, such as Outdoor Education, we provide all the necessary 

clothing to enable our students to participate safely and comfortably. 

 

The ARP 

Pupils attending Silverdale Additionally Resourced Provision (ARP) wear the school 

uniform of their home school.  This is to keep the connection with the home school 

and support pupils in understanding they will have to wear the uniform if they 

return to their home school.  Silverdale ARP endeavour to poverty proof the need 

for uniforms and any issues or concerns will be addressed case by case. 


